
November 29, 2018 

Lindsey Palmer, RDN, LD 

State Agency Director 

CNP & Food Distribution (OSSE) 

Government of the District of Columbia 

810 First St. NE, 4th Floor 

Washington, DC 20002 

Dear Ms. Palmer: 

This is to advise your office that the Fiscal Year 2018 Management Evaluation 

review of the District of Columbia’s Office of the State Superintendent of 

Education School Nutrition Programs conducted during the week of May 14, 

2018, is now closed.  Information responding to all corrective actions was 

provided; FNS staff reviewed the materials and validated implementation of all 

required corrective actions.  Therefore, the referenced review is closed as of the 

date of this letter.   

We appreciate the cooperation and assistance of all staff involved during the 

course of this review process and look forward to our continuing productive work 

relationship.  If you have questions or concerns, or if we can be of further 

assistance, I can reached at (609) 259-5109 or at John.Gallagher@fns.usda.gov. 

Sincerely, 

John Gallagher 

Acting Branch Chief 

School Nutrition Programs 
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